
I am writing to support the recommendation of the Ontario Reformatory Heritage 
Conservation District Phase 1 Study. 

 
My wife and I strongly believe this property is worthy of maintaining as an open 

public space and preserved. 
 
We encourage the City to designate the property as a heritage conservation district 

and that a heritage conservation district plan and guidelines be prepared. 
 

Thank you for your efforts towards maintaining this property in the public domain. 
 
George Ivanoff 

Guelph, ON 
 


